
From: Joel Huberman <joel.huberman@gmail.com>  
Sent: Sunday, December 6, 2020 7:57 PM 
To: PUC: <PUC@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Please keep the proposed updated energy efficiency plan! 

 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

 
Dear PUC, 

 

            I'm writing to let you know that I'm in complete agreement with our Consumer Advocate, 

D. Maurice Kreis, that we NH ratepayers will benefit from increased spending on energy 

efficiency, not only in the form of lower electricity bills but also in the form of increased NH 

economic activity. Please approve the plan proposed by the NH Utilities in June of this year. 

 

            Thanks for all you do! 

 

Gratefully, 

Joel 

 

******************* 

Joel A. Huberman 
joel.huberman@gmail.com 

50 Timberpond Drive #1104 

Peterborough, NH  03458-1780 

(603) 924-0842 

******************* 
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